
HB 2090 -- PHYSICAL THERAPIST SCOPE OF PRACTICE

SPONSOR: Gregory

This bill changes the laws regarding physical therapists so that
physical therapists no longer need a prescription or referral from
a doctor in order to treat a patient. Instead, a physical
therapist is only required to refer to a medical doctor any patient
whose medical condition is beyond the physical therapist's scope of
practice.

This bill is the same as HB 211 (2016).


